
The snow is slowly melting in The Realm  

and we are feeling the heat as we prepare 

for summer 2015. Here’s an update on 

what we’re all working on!

•  Buses are secured for BEACH DAY!

•  Mt. Katahdin campgrounds are reserved for 
	 our Saxons and Scribes!

•  July 4th bounce houses are secured!

•  Green and White break is almost finalized!

•  The West End game is on the calendar (Go CRH!)

•  Yensi is working on our menu!

•  Sanford Mainers game has been picked out!

We are so excited for the buses to pull into camp on June 

26th for what is sure to be, an amazing summer at Robin 

Hood. And as he has for the last 50 summers, Chuck 

will be at the gas pump to welcome you all on opening 

day. With this year’s Saxons and Scribes, we know the 

leadership will be top-notch. We can’t wait to hit the 

ground running for what will be a memorable summer.

But first, you must study hard and as you’re turning 

your pages, keep thinking about your RH friends!

    - Woody and DC

Hello Robin Hood Campers! 



Mel Cohn – Group Leader
Mel Cohn will be returning for her 12th summer at Robin Hood and we are thrilled she will 

be a group leader for another set of young ladies. Mel just completed a semester abroad 

in Sydney, Australia that she calls “an experience of a lifetime”. She is in her junior year at 

Davidson University in North Carolina where she is studying psychology with a focus on child 

development. She is involved in social and philanthropic groups and participates in intramural 

basketball and softball too! Mel has a true sense of what camp is like and understands the 

difference between camper and counselor. Not only is she excited for her 2015 group of campers, she is excited to 

continue to inspire her former campers who are currently on staff! Mel’s connection to Camp Robin Hood and its 

traditions are what keep her returning. She recently sent the following advice to her former campers, “keep coming 

back, pass the traditions on and take in the magic for as many years as you possibly can. Trust me, you won’t regret it!” 

We couldn’t agree more, Mel! Welcome back! 

Bruce Heald – Intensive Specialist (Watercolors)
Bruce is excited to be returning to camp as an alumnus from the 1960’s! Last summer, 

after paying a visit to The Realm, Bruce recalled great memories of being a crafts, pottery 

and music counselor and has decided to return for another summer, bringing his love of 

art to the campers of Robin Hood. Bruce will be offering watercolor intensives 

during the first three weeks of the summer. He currently lives in Meredith, NH 

and is a professor of philosophy and American history. He has written a number 

of books on the History of New Hampshire and is an accomplished artist. We are 

excited to have Bruce join our staff this summer to share his talents and stories 

from camp in the 60’s. Welcome back, Bruce!

Abram “AB” Fleming  – Tennis
Abram “AB” Fleming is from the small town of Gas City, Indiana and is very excited to spend his 

first summer at Camp Robin Hood. He just finished his sophomore year at Butler University 

where he is majoring in marketing and management information systems with the hopes of one 

day working for a professional sports team! Next year at Butler University he’ll be a Resident 

Advisor and the Vice President of the club tennis team. AB has been playing tennis for over 12 

years and loves every second on the court. He has participated in many tennis camps over the 

years and gives lessons to children of all ages and skill levels. When he’s not playing tennis, he 

loves spending time with friends, listening to music and reading. He can’t wait to meet all of 

the kids at Robin Hood, making memories of a lifetime! Welcome to The Realm, AB!

Mark Dezwill  – Group Leader/Lacrosse
After spending a few weeks with us during the summer of 2014, Mark is excited to be 

coming back for his second year in The Realm. As soon as “Lacrosse Mark” left last year, he 

immediately missed the New Hampshire air and the environment created by the staff and 

campers. Mark will be joining us this year as a Group Leader, as well as a specialty counselor 

for the lacrosse program. He is looking forward to bettering each and every player on an 

individual level and working with a team of young athletes in their day-to-day life at camp. 

When asked about choosing to return for another summer Mark wrote, “From the best 

staff in the world to the most energetic and enthusiastic campers, the Robin Hood family 

is unlike any other and I cannot wait to be a part of it!” Welcome back!
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With winter behind us, we are ready to spring into summer 2015 with some new and exciting 

additions to The Realm. We’re so excited about the brand new bunk at 

Girls Camp, not to mention the new quad where the parking lot used 

to be! There is more space to play games and hang out. But it’s not just 

bunks and grass we’re excited about… we’ve 

added 6 BRAND NEW KYPADS to the 

waterfront! This cross between a kayak and 

a paddleboard has a seat and foot wells and 

can be used either sitting OR standing. This 

makes it fun, safe and suitable for any child! 

We’ve also ordered SPIKEBALL for games in the quad or 

by the lodge. Imagine if volleyball and 4 Square had a baby. 

That’s Spikeball! 

What’ s New at Robin Hood

Top 5 Reasons to Attend

Family Camp 2015Family Camp 2015
5.  The FOOD! Lobster by the lake anyone? 

Counselors are on hand to help supervise your 

children. We have a Parent’s Night Out during 

family camp where your kids will be off doing 

evening activities and you’ll be able to create 

your own CRH memories.

4.   Everyone is a camper during Family Camp! 

Activities available include: all Waterfront 

activities, GaGa, Spinning, Biking, Horseback 

Riding, Tennis, Riflery, Archery, Arts & Crafts, 

Woodshop, Ceramics and Team Sports.

3.   Chuck will be there!

2.   Families can introduce the experience of 
overnight camp through a fun family vacation.

1.  You can invite your friends! You don’t have 
to be a current camper or Robin Hood alumnus 
to participate in Family Camp.

Fill out our Family Camp Reservation Form 
online to reserve your place in Family Camp 

and ask any questions you might have.

Visit our website 
for more information

Thursday, August 13 – 

Monday, August 17



Happy Birthday!
APRIL  BIRTHDAYS
Igancio Sanchez-Bedoya

Katherine Stein

Isabella Lightman

Alfonso Estevez Sanchez-Bedoya

Devin Grabel

Julien Robson

Jonas Jacobson

Nicholas Russell

Grace Geier

Shelby Kean

Connor Nowak

William Brown

Carter Burden

Jose Angel De Ruz Iniesta

Paige Chestler

Alex Ginsberg

Lily Shafer

Sara Kao

Samuel Slesh

Haley Bloch

Dylan Karnstedt

Kathryn Slesh

Pablo Zubillaga

Samantha O’Connor

Benjamin Sedlock

Sophia Williams

Jack Fentress

Tyler Adelman

Gabrielle Star

Matthew Humphrey

Hedvig Malling

Alexandre de Barmon

Hedvig Malling

Ryan Kim

Sean Wood

Danny Arussi

Tianling Ren

Rosie Rothschild

Lily Wolman

MAY BIRTHDAYS
Ethan Gimbel

Frida Munck

Jamie Insul

Francesco Colombo

Carlos Arrinda

Christian Weber

Ava Napach

Hudson Davis

Christian Ziebold

Halley Bohm

Talia Charnas

Jillian Zolot

Isabella Williams

Jillian Zolot

Harry Klosowicz

Michael Lu

Noah Gilstrap

Boris Jusidman

Lucy Lenox

Aaron Alderman

Andres Tello

Elias Brandt

Tanner Slesh

Jacopo Mazzi

Michael Daloia

Ava Charney

Tanner Slesh

Apolline Garbois

Noa Goldman

Michael Brockmann

Alexandra Benson

Daniel Henschel

Gonzalo Fuertes Semelas

Joey Licht

Lucille Watson

Dunia Sarkis

Charlie Zinamon

Jake Danegger

Lizzy Cole

Elizabeth Romantz

Wali Acogny

Lorenzo Colombo

Maren Butler

Brett Turner

Eli Greenfield

Anna Mauldin

Caroline Press

Abigail Greenblatt

Mercedes Valderrabano 
Zamorano

JUNE BIRTHDAYS
Olivia Goldman

Ivanna Montiel De La Vega

Oscar Roseberg

Nilo  Lepinay

Antonio Gallardo Hernandez

Maia Mintzberg

Ian Napach

Katrina Cassell

Molly Goldberg

Cooper Strauss

Megan Mullaney

Alexander Brown

Mikayla Kaptzan

Julia Cohen

Ava Morollo

Maximilien Escalera

Angelica Mazzi

Pilar Peman

Sofia Macario

Katie Hamrle

Ella Jaffe

Katie Hamrle

Sarah Beretz

Lily Collier

Antonio Estevez Sanchez-Bedoya

Mason Kasimov

Elisabeth Charney

Ella Henning-Sepkoski

Chanel Burns

Lily Rosen

Cameron Kaye

Wissam Ezzedine

Morgan Butler

Aude Charlotte Escalera

Carys Grabel

Jesse Schumann

Neema Nkontchou

Evan Strauss

Jessica Zweifler

Spencer Fiske

Spend this Summer in the Realm…

Enroll for Summer 2015!
Groups are filling up quickly. Be sure to enroll soon to 
guarantee your spot at camp this summer. We look 
forward to seeing you back in The Realm on June 26th!  

Enroll Now!

Like us on Facebook
www.facebook.com/camprobinhood

Alumni Facebook Page
www.facebook.com/pages/The-Official-Camp-
Robin-Hood-Alumni-Page/133240323595

Follow us on Twitter
@CampRobinHoodNH

Follow us on Instagram 
@camprobinhoodnh

All forms 

are due 

May 15

Just a Reminder!

www.facebook.com/camprobinhood
www.facebook.com/pages/The-Official-Camp-Robin-Hood-Alumni-Page/133240323595
https://twitter.com/CampRobinHoodNH
http://instagram.com/camprobinhoodnh

